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The “credit card” will come into its own at St. Francis 
College in September with the initiation of a charge plate system 
for borrowing books from the McGarry Memorial Library. The 
system will replace the present method of signing the date cards.

Other future plans include a proposed merger to create a 
centralized library for the colleges in downtown Brooklyn. The 
centralization which will be handled by the college lib ra rian s 
and presidents is sanctioned by the Council of Higher Educa­
tional Institutes of New York City. The nucleus of the plan is 
a research center for graduate and undergraduate students.

During the past year, the number of books cataloged was 
an amazing 4000. These were added to the current collection 
of some 35,000 volumes. At this rate, the library will reach 
standard library circulation within ten years. The various di­
visions assisted in the selection of books through the submission 
of lists of desired texts. New records have also been ordered.

Relief from the heat of the summer months was provided 
with the installation of an air conditioning system during the 
Christmas holidays.

The language laboratory which had its first full year in 
operation ran into difficulties due to the mistreatment of tapes 
and machines. The library staff is studying new plans to prevent 
a recurrence of this in the next school year.
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Bob Sawicki absorbs a little turntable culture.

The Beatles, no! James Ciminelli stacks Beethoven, Bach, and Brahms.
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